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Greetings Pastor and Fellowlaborers,

September rolled on as we continued on the road. We started out in Stepenville the first sunday,
then from there we headed out to Mississippi and Kentucky. Churches were such blessings in
taking care of us and we were able to see family during this time as well. In October we were in
churches in Mineral Wells, Joshua, and Burleson Texas as well as Tahequah,Krebs, and Pauls Valley,
Oklahoma. We will be in and around this area for the rest of the year.

Things will slow down as we come towards the Holidays but we look forward to the meetings we
still have as well as spending time with family while focusing on what God and all he has done for
us. We thank God for you every day and your prayers and support and getting us closer to the field.

1 Peter 2:17 “Honour all men. Love the brotherhood. Fear God. Honour the king.” With the election
coming and going I just want to Encourage you with this. We live our lives  to serve God and show
him to all men. How to do that is boiled down here. Treat others how you want to be treated and
obey God. No matter what happens be above it and trust him. Keep reaching the world for Christ.

Due to Norway’s visa system, we could be kicked out of the country prematurely if they discover we
are missionaries. Please do not post our prayer letters online or read them during livestream or
service recording.
Thank you for helping us out in this way.

May the Lord Bless you and strengthen you.
In Christ, Jared and Elizabeth Blair

Our Prayer Needs:
-Please pray as we schedule more meetings.
-Pray for wisdom for us as we continue to work on Visa Plans, including contention an immigration
lawyer
-Pray for travel safety.
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